
 

 

 

 

 
District Governors February Newsletter 

 

Fellow Lions, 
 

Another month of “Acts of Random Kindness” is complete.  Every Lion in District N2 should be 

very proud of the work that you do.  Two weeks ago, I had the pleasure and privilege to make a 

presentation to the Audiology Department at Dalhousie University with Lion David Hunter in 

the amount of $73,369.00.  This was for the latest District Project “Hearing for All”. 

 

I would like to thank Lion David Hunter and his committee for all their hard work and dedication 

in making this project a success. 

 

Again, PCC Peter and I thank all the clubs we have visited for their hospitality.  It is always a 

pleasure to visit clubs in our wonderful District. 

 

My visits for the month of February are as follows: 

1 – Wolfville 

5 – Milford 

6 – Lawrencetown 

8 – St. Mary’s 

14 – Pictou 

15 - Shubenacadie 

19 – Bridgetown 

20 – Beaver Bank / Kinsac 

26 – Sackville 

27 – Mahone Bay 

28 – Fall River

 

It is time to start thinking about your executive for next year.  Education is the key.  If new 

members are interested in taking on a position on your executive, make sure you let them know 

what is expected & answer any questions they may have. 

 

Remember – Respect is a very powerful thing.  If you respect your members, they will, in return, 

respect you.  We all need to try and work together as Lions regardless of what you think of each 

other.  We are all here to accomplish a common goal – “SERVICE THOSE IN NEED”. 

 

Remember, February 14
th

 is Valentine’s Day.  Spend it with the one you love. 

 

 

Namaste Lions. 

 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

DG Rhonda 

 

 


